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——— PRINCIPAL

DEAR DUTCHTOWN ELEMENTARY FAMILY,

WELCOME BACK TO DUTCHTOWN ELEMENTARY! THIS YEAR, WE WILL EMBARK
ON A NEW SCHOOL YEAR FILLED WITH OPPORTUNITIES FOR GROWTH AND
LEARNING. WHETHER YOU’RE JOINING US FOR THE FIRST TIME OR
RETURNING, WE'RE THRILLED TO HAVE YOU AS PART OF OUR VIBRANT
COMMUNITY.

THIS YEAR’S THEME IS TRAILBLAZING 2025: BLAZING PATHS & BUILDING
FUTURES. OUR FOCUS FOR THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR IS CENTERED ON FOUR
KEY AREAS TO ENSURE AN EXCEPTIONAL EDUCATIONAL EXPERIENCE:

DATA-DRIVEN INSTRUCTION: WE'LL LEVERAGE STUDENT DATA TO
PERSONALIZE OUR TEACHING, ADDRESS INDIVIDUAL NEEDS, AND ENSURE
THAT EVERY STUDENT CAN REACH THEIR FULL POTENTIAL.
EFFECTIVE SMALL GROUPS: SMALL GROUP INSTRUCTION WILL BE
ENHANCED TO PROVIDE TARGETED SUPPORT, ENCOURAGE DEEPER
UNDERSTANDING, AND BUILD CONFIDENCE IN EACH STUDENT.
3.ACTIONABLE FEEDBACK: WE ARE COMMITTED TO GIVING TIMELY, SPECIFIC
FEEDBACK TO OUR TEACHERS, HELPING THEM REFINE THEIR PRACTICES
AND ACHIEVE THE BEST OUTCOMES FOR THEIR STUDENTS.
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT: WE WILL INVEST IN OUR TEACHERS
THROUGH ONGOING TRAINING AND COLLABORATIVE PLANNING,
EQUIPPING THEM WITH THE LATEST STRATEGIES TO ENGAGE AND INSPIRE
STUDENTS.

TOGETHER, WE WILL WORK TOWARDS A SUCCESSFUL AND REWARDING YEAR.
YOUR SUPPORT AND INVOLVEMENT ARE CRUCIAL AS WE STRIVE FOR
EXCELLENCE. LET’S MAKE THE 2024-2025 SCHOOL YEAR ONE OF OUR BEST YET!
THANK YOU FOR BEING AN ESSENTIAL PART OF OUR DUTCHTOWN FAMILY.
HERE’S TO A FANTASTIC YEAR AHEAD!

douglas.fletcher@henry.k12.ga.us



